
This MG Walk is to raise critical 
funds for MG Ohio, to provide MG 
education, support, advocacy, and 
awareness for those affected by 
Myasthenia Gravis (MG). MG is an 
incurable, autoimmune neuromuscular 
disease. It causes extreme fatigue 
and profound muscle weakness. It can 
impact a person’s ability to see, 
swallow, smile, walk, breathe, or 
engage in normal, everyday activities. 
When you join our walk, you’ll 
experience a profound sense of 
community, standing shoulder to 
shoulder with other MG Warriors and 
their supporters. No matter your 
mobility or ability, there’s a way to 
participate and raise awareness of 
this devastating rare disease. They 
are only rare until they happen to you 
or a loved one!  


